
From: Margaret Alferi
To: Scanlon, Amy
Cc: Bidar-Sielaff, Shiva; Eugene Kim
Subject: Support for 25 N. Prospect design
Date: Monday, May 14, 2012 12:34:02 PM

Amy,
 
My husband, Eugene Kim, and I want to formally declare that we are very
supportive of John and Erica's design for 25 N. Prospect.  We reside at 2030
Chadbourne and feel that their design will be an exciting and attractive addition to
the neighborhood. 
 
We hope that they recieve full support and approval from the Landmarks
Commission.
 
If you need anything else, please feel free to contact me.
 
Regards,
Margaret Alferi
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